
 
 

 

Promoting, Supporting, and Celebrating The Arts 
 

June 5, 2023 

 

Dear Business Leader, 

 

Arts Council of Glen Rock (ACGR) is once again staging Arts Fest 2023 – a high-impact arts experiences 

for borough residents and families on September 9, 2023, and we invite your participation! 

 

Last year’s event drew hundreds of residents and visitors to the full day of art and music whole families 

enjoyed. We ask that your business join us as a sponsor. 

 

ACGR will help Build Awareness of your business in many ways. Our professional awareness-building 

campaign – which includes social media, print promotional, and public relations – will give your business 

high visibility among Glen Rockers and show residents that you value The Arts in Glen Rock.  

 

Please see the accompanying form and check off your level of participation.  

 

We would appreciate hearing from you (forms, logos, and payment) by June 22 to secure your 

company’s inclusion in our Social Media, Public Relations, and Print Promotional Campaign. 

 

Thank you for helping foster opportunities to bring valuable Arts Events to Glen Rock through your 

support of our efforts.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa Hahn 

ACGR Board Member, PR and Sponsorship Liaison 

artsfestgr@gmail.com; 201-925-1401 (personal) 

 

 
Arts Council of Glen Rock is an independent 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Our purpose is to promote, support, 

and celebrate all forms of the arts. Our aim is to provide artistic experiences throughout the year for the 

community, guided by three priorities: expanding arts opportunities, cultivating awareness, and energizing 

community support and attendance.  
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